
Stockholm, August 12, 2003

PRESS RELEASE 10/2003

Drott reschedules interim report

Drott’s second-quarter interim report for the period April-June 2003 will be
released prior to the opening of the Stockholm Stock Exchange on Thursday,
August 21 (not on August 22 as previously announced).

Drott AB (publ)

For further information, please contact:
Anders Böös, President, +46 8 769 30 10

Drott is being divided into two publicly listed companies:
• Shareholders at the Annual General Meeting in 2004 will vote on a proposal to distribute

Bostadsaktiebolaget Drott, which will be a streamlined residential real estate company active
in growth regions.

• Today’s Drott will change its name to Fabege and will be an active, streamlined commercial
real estate company focused on Stockholm.


